
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

I am completing this submission: 
For yourself 

Number of people you represent: 
 

My submission refers to: 
Full Version of the LTCCP 

Page Number: 
 

I also want to respond to:  Other 
 

Name: Nicki Bell 

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 03 3669493 

Evening Phone: 3669493 

Email: nicki.bell@xtra.co.nz 

Address: 18 Melrose Stree 

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 I live in the inner city. I regularly bike into town. I have discovered that the 
one way streets Madras & Babadoes are safer and give plenty of comfort 
room between parked cars & travelling vehicles where the new gutters have 
been replaced. There are 2 blocks on Madras street between Kilmore & 
Salibury st that still have the old dish channels & about 3 blocks on babadoes 
street. As a result of this I feel safer riding on the footpath for these sections 
with old dish channels. One of the benefits of riding the one way system is 
that you don,t encounter on coming right hand turning vehicles. These 
streets are a popular in and out of town route for cylists. Can this be 
remedied sooner rather that later. With petrol prices increasing more people 
are choosing to bike. Lets make it easier and safer for them. Regards Nicki 

 


